ATS PAC MEETING MINUTES
November 5, 2024
At 7pm
Prepared by: Baljit Sangha (Secretary)

Attendees: In-person Rani Prakash, Dayle Thiessen, Pawan Dhillon, Baljit Sangha, Becky Toews,
Mandy Aujla, Jas Badesha. Virtually Navneet Dhaliwal, Kiran Lehal, Sukhi Dosanjh, Raman, Samarijit,
Brock Currie, Daniel Muller.

Approval of Agenda: Jas Badesha and Mandy Aujla
Last Meeting Minutes Approved: Jas Badesha and Pawan Dhillon

Principal’s Report by Mrs. Toews

-Diwali was celebrated on Monday November 4, assembly with presentations from students
-treats for staff and students

-South Poplar Elementary had their tour today and it was successful

-King Elementary visiting tomorrow November 6

-Halloween costume contest was successful

-Literacy exams for grades 10 & 12 finished for this term

-Coaches needed for girls Basketball teams: Jr./Senior and grade 8

-Mr. Singh is looking at forming a parking lot committee with parents and staff

-Grade 12 grad was discussed and the PAC thought this was not a PAC decision and it needed to be
discussed with the grade 12 parents

-concession was discussed with PAC and staff, were asked to serve healthy options to students
-Mr. Curry and Mr. Muller will finish selling their stock of snacks

-Mr. Singh is looking at other options and will be giving his recommendations

-Mrs. Toews explained the Learning Enhancement days

Treasurer's Report by Pawan Dhillon

-PAC received 4 teacher requests and 3 were approved

-Ms. Phulka approved for $500

-Ms. Mallory approved for $1,500

-Mr. Van Dyk, Mr. Chowdry and Mr. Spiers approved for $2,000

Other business

-Grade 9 orientation and communication were discussed that there was nothing sent home to parents
about the startup of grade 9 and no orientation was done for students

-Used uniforms- maybe we can have a sale in August

-Staff appreciation planned for December 6, 2024

New business (questions and concerns for Mr. Singh)

-Cameras in the classrooms

-Next TAC meeting

-Why was 1984 moment of silence done and why was it discussed in Diwali assembly, no notice was sent
to parents that this was going to be talked about, is this part if the District curriculum?

Meeting Adjourned at 9:00pm
Next meeting December 3, 2024



